
Group Visit: 

A group of 9 visitors from Barrackpore Poribesh Bandhak Society came to visit the Sangrahalaya on January 7, 2019. 

They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. After visiting the galleries one of the Members 

commented “Well maintained & heritage should be preserved”. 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 


